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Ms. Jennifer E. Puntenney

Safe Energy Coalition of Michigan
P.O. Box 331 IN RESPONGE REFER
Monroe, Michigan 44161 TO FOIA-86-382
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Dear Ms. FPuntenney:

This 1s in regard to your request, pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act, to which the NRC assigned the above number.

' X This is a partial response to your request., We will
notify vou upon completion of search for and review
of any additional records subject to your reguest.

il The staff has completed Lthe search for and review of
1ecords subject to your request, and this i= the final
response Lo your request.,

o The NRC has no records subject to your request,

Fecords subject to your request are svailable for publie
inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room
(FDR), 1717 H Strest, NW, Washington, DC 205665, as noted
vn the enclosure(s). The PDR accession number is
identified beside each record description.

=z Records subject Lo your reques! are being made available
for public inspection and copying at the NRC Publie
Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC
20565, in the PDR file folder under the above number and
your name. These records are listed on the enclosure(s).
i We are enclosing a notice that provides information about
-‘ *harges and procedures for obtaining records from the FDR.
Sincersly,
7 / /' y’
p P BV 5 et
Domnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
Enclosure( =) As stated
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Appendix A
Document Being Placed in the PDR

1. 6/28/85 Memo from Connelly to Dircks transmitting report on OIA inquiry
into allegations concerning operator test scores at Fermi 2.
(266 pgs.



